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Letter of Recommendation

Aleksandar Culum
CEO
Ad Kraft

| am writing to provide my highest recommendation for Vladan Jekic, who worked as a
WordPress Developer at Ad Kraft from March 1, 2023, to October 31, 2024.

During his tenure with us, Vladan consistently demonstrated exceptional skills and dedication.
His profound knowledge of WordPress, along with his expertise in tools such as
WooCommerce, API integrations, and custom coding, significantly contributed to the success of
the projects he handled. Vladan consistently found innovative solutions to complex challenges
and successfully implemented various functionalities tailored to meet our clients' needs.

In addition to his technical proficiency, Vladan is a dedicated team player, collaborating
effectively with colleagues and always eager to share his knowledge and provide support when
needed. His professionalism, strong communication skills, and unwavering commitment to
achieving project goals made him an invaluable member of our team.

I am confident that Viadan will be a valuable asset to any future employer, and | wholeheartedly
recommend him for any position that requires a high level of expertise in WordPress
development and web development.

Sincerely,
Aleksandar Culum
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